
 

 
 
 
24.4.20 
 
Dear Fishergate Children, 
 
So, how did you get on with the challenges I set you I wonder? I have heard that Lulu and 
Joe (Year 2) have completed their 100 books challenge and that Joe is also doing a scoot, 
bike and walk challenge to do the fifty-five miles that it takes to get from York to Robin 
Hood’s Bay. Another of our Year 2s – Logan has set his family a really cool challenge. 
Have a look at the link – his current record is 215cm – can anyone beat him? 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p4XBLNqLmcU&feature=youtu.be 
 
Year 6s, I want to let you know that we are going to make sure that you don’t miss out on 
the traditions of a Leaver’s Assembly with the famous Fishergate mug, or your night out 
together. We aren’t sure exactly when these will happen yet – so much is unknown – but 
even if it isn’t until September (or later) we promise that we won’t forget to arrange this 
for you.  
 
As always, I have been very impressed with the effort that you have been putting into 
your home learning activities. I know that your teachers really enjoy reading your 
comments. Well done to the people who were chosen for a head teacher’s award today. 
I look forward to finding out who will be chosen next Friday.  
 
Have a great weekend – don’t forget the message in today’s assembly – how are you 
going to be kind to yourself and what will you do to show compassion to others? 
 
 
Take care and be kind,  
 
 
Mrs Clarke 
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